
 

 
PATRICIA GARTLAND, PRINCIPAL OF INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION 
INVITED TO BE AN AMBASSADOR FOR THE CITY OF COQUITLAM (April 
29, 2005) 

 
City of Coquitlam Mayor, Jon D.H. Kingsbury has extended invitation to be 
an Ambassador for the city.  

The principal behind the Ambassador Program is a simple one; word-of-mouth 
communication becomes a powerful tool when prominent individuals, such as 
Patricia Gartland connect with other decision makers in different parts of the 
world. The City of Coquitlam has created a compact communication piece to 
easily convey to others in her travels, why she chooses to live, work and play in 
Coquitlam. 

Their Ambassadors are a diverse group of individuals from the business sector, 
publishing, Olympians, artists, athletes, teachers and developers. By becoming a 
member of the Ambassador Program she will be joining the likes of such 
individuals as Peter Legge, Publisher and CEO of Canada Wide Magazines & 
Communications Ltd., and Gary and Vicki Peters of Art in Motion.  

 


